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North Tahoe (CA) Branch



Board Meeting

June 12, 2014
Call to order:  The meeting was called to order at the Incline Village Library at 11:12 AM  by Susan Parks.  Also in attendance were Darlene Rempfer, Ingrid Eccles, Martha Cirata, Carol Eyre and Nancy Cline
Meeting Notes:  Notes of the May 16, 2014 Board Meeting were approved as corrected. 
Financial Officer’s Report:   The budget will be presented at the General meeting later today for approval.  Nancy Cline reported the Petra fundraising check was received for $656.  This will almost cover one girl for Tech Trek.  
Programs:  Darlene Rempfer reviewed a list of proposed dates, topics and meeting places for the next year.   The September general meeting will be a planning meeting to address the organizational structure without a president. It will be a pot luck luncheon at Darlene Rempfer’s.  A board meeting will precede the general meeting on September 4th at 1pm at Susie Park’s home. 
 Membership:  Renewal applications were sent out via email.  Susie to collect any renewal forms and checks at the General meeting and mail on to Kym. 
Communications Officer Report:  The Grad/Student Affiliate AAUW membership was discussed and it was decided to pursue this at a later date.  The online election process received positive comments and it was decided to continue.  It was decided to publish the newsletter on or around the 20th of the month with the articles due by the 15th. 
Summer Party Committee:  Jan Potter and Carol Eyre volunteered for the committee.  One more member is needed. 

Fundraising ideas:  Patricia proposed a wine-blending party for July.  Attendance will be limited.  An increase in dues will be discussed at the October meeting. 
Girls State:  Ingrid Eccles and Helen Foster will support this function.

Reports: 
Tech Trek:  The grant request has been submitted to TLC.   Linda Schwoob is looking into Kiwanis as another possible source. 
Snow Fest: Julie Ginocchio will remain as coordinator for the coming year. 
Branch Service Award:  Lynn Flagg was named the first recipient however is not available for the general meeting today.  It will be presented at the Summer party or the September meeting.  The membership co-chairs will manage the process going forward.  
July Board Meeting:
Will be held at Susie’s at 1:00pm on July 29.  All outgoing and incoming board members are requested to attend. 

Interest Groups:  Carol Eyre reported she will be chair for the Book Group with Martha Cirata assisting.  Nancy Cline will take over In Stitches.     Sue DeVoe will continue with Bridge, Helen Foster and Gisela Steiner with Play Reading, Julie Ginocchio and Linda Schwoob with Great Decisions and Darlene Rempfer and Carol Schleicher will co-chair Gourmet.
The meeting was adjourned at 12:17 PM. 
Nancy Cline, Recording Secretary
  


Approved:  July 29, 2014

